
 
 
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff, 
 
Thank you and congratulations for another outstanding celebration of student 
scholarship and creativity – that wonderful event we call Made in Millersville! 
 
I was fortunate enough to host a number of our donors for a pre-event reception on 
Monday evening, and I share with you that those who attended were amazed at the 
breadth and depth of the presentations.  I have no doubt that those who attended on 
Tuesday felt the same.  I cannot begin to express to you the pride that I feel in the 
student accomplishments and the dedication of the faculty and staff who supported 
them in this endeavor.  Made in Millersville is a wonderful showcase for our students’ 
creativity, innovation and talents.   
 
To those of you who invested untold hours in arranging the logistics of this event – 
thank you. 
 
To those of you who challenged our students to reach beyond their comfort zones and 
tap into the wells of their imagination – thank you. 
 
And to our students who continue to astound us by performing above and beyond what 
we already expect of you – congratulations! 
 
Well done everyone! 
 
John M. Anderson, Ph.D. 
President 


